
 

 
     Date: 1st April’25 

To,                                                                                             

EDS Technologies  

Teetos Business Centre,  

4th Floor, Shri Prashanthi Sai Towers,  

Plot No.68, Nagarjuna Hills, Road No.1,  

Banjara Hills, 

Hyderabad – 500 082, INDIA  

                            

                              Appreciation Letter 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt thanks for the 

immense and active technical support provided by your team, especially 

Kudupudi Rohith Sai for his onsite support and Sri Kumar Maganti for his 

technical clarifications during FY2024-25. I sincerely appreciate your efforts in 

supporting us. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Kamalakar Dasari 

Sr. Manager | IT Assets – SAM 

Cyient Limited 
 


